
CONSTRUCTION BULLETIN

This May, the UW IEB project celebrated National Construction Safety
Week with jobsite events that included UW PDG staff and College of
Engineering leadership! The safety and success of the project thus far is
in thanks to the incredible devotion our Trade Partner’s display everyday
in their work efforts to keep the project moving forward. We celebrated
April’s achieved milestone - the erection of the project’s tower crane. This
equipment allows us to keep the campus safe by offloading delivery
trucks near Mason Rd. May’s foundation placements will support critical
path slab on grade pours in June – and both are getting us ready for our
first elevated deck placement in July. As a project we are focused on how
we can support our neighbors to ensure a successful and safe campus!

INTERDISCIPLINARY ENGINEERING BUILDING

PROJECT MISSION:
The University of Washington’s Interdisciplinary
Engineering Building (IEB) will provide 75,000 SF of
modern, hands-on learning and flexible
instructional space to support both current and
incoming students from across the ten College of
Engineering academic units. In addition to offering
curricular and project space, this new building will
serve as an inclusive home for students to gather,
study, collaborate and empower each other as
future innovators, creators and entrepreneurs.
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Kabri Lehrman-Schmid
Project Superintendent, General Contractor
516.633.0798 | kschmid@henselphelps.com

Steve Babinec
Senior Construction Manager

Project Delivery Group, UW Facilities
206.484.9753 | babinec@uw.edu

The “L” shear wall placement being 
completed using a pump truck.

PROJECT IMPACTS:
• Jefferson Rd. (directly SE of the Engineering

Library) will have periodic closures for material
loading and unloading. Please follow detours.

• C19 & N24 parking closures for project laydown
through 2024.

May WINS:
• 1st Shear Wall Placement Completed
• 1st UW IEB Safety Week Celebration Completed
• Level G1 Foundation Started
• Basement Wall Backfill Started

PROJECT MILESTONES:
• May 2023 – Vertical Structure Begun
• June 2023 – Slab – On – Grade Completed
• July 2023 – Elevated Decks Begin

If you have any questions about the upcoming work at UW IEB, please feel free to 
contact our team and we would be happy to provide additional information. 

Jennifer Reynolds
Project Manager, Project Delivery Group

509.432.4146 | jenrey01@uw.edu

University of Washington and Hensel Phelps Leadership discuss the importance of Safety on campus.
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